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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating the homicide of an adult male 
that occurred on Saturday, February 16th, at approximately 9:06 P.M. The incident 
occurred at 428 Northwest 13th Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed the suspect shot the victim several times in front 
of his residence. The victim was pronounced deceased at the scene. 
 

The victim has been identified as Roy Palarchie, B/M, date of birth 8/5/1990, a resident 
of the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

This is an active investigation and circumstances surrounding the incident are still being 
determined. 
 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact Homicide 
Detective Almanzar at 954-828-5546 or Sergeant Novak at 954-828-5556.  
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